
 April 18, 2021 
 
 
Greetings from the North, 
 
The Lord is continuing to show His handiwork here in Snow Lake.  The 
children were thrilled to witness an amazing exhibition of the Aurora 
Borealis.  The colours were stunning as the lights twirled and swirled 
across the clear evening sky.  We were so thankful for the reminder of 
God’s greatness and goodness towards us. 
 
The church ladies and children packaged beautiful Easter baskets for 14 
community families we have been trying to reach this past year.  The 
children carefully wrapped all of the delicious treats and joyfully 
distributed them to their friends.  Gospel literature and an invitation to 
Sunday School were included in each parcel.  Everyone was excited 
that a young visitor came to church Resurrection Sunday as a result of 
the outreach. 
 
A gentleman who has recently started working at the mine has also 
visited church a couple of times.  Another man at church has regular 
contact with the visitor, and we are praying that Donnie will continue to 
attend church. 
 
We have been able to personalize some discipleship course booklets for 
distribution.  Mr. Colton was given the first discipleship brochure with an 
Easter basket for his family a couple of weeks ago.  Please continue to 
pray for these folks. 
 
David has been able to meet a few more residents this past month.  He 
continues to spread the Good News to these acquaintances and 
constantly looks for more opportunities to witness. 
 
Your friendship, encouragement, support, and prayers are very much 
appreciated! 
 
Serving together, 
 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul, and Noah Muckle 
 
  

Everyone enjoys playing 
Bible Pictionary! 

SLBC prepared gifts for 
some community families. 


